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Friday, May 10, 2024 at 07:30:27 Pacific Daylight TimeFriday, May 10, 2024 at 07:30:27 Pacific Daylight Time

Subject:Subject: Court documents

Date:Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 at 8:22:51 AM Pacific Daylight Time

From:From: Amber Rodriguez <amber.rodriguez@rsd.edu>

To:To: Paul Chartrand <Paul.Chartrand@rsd.edu>

Hi Mr. Chartrand,

Thank you very much for informing me last Friday about my ex-husband Elias Huizar contacting
you and giving you our court documents from this May 2022. I have a meeting this Thursday
with my attorneys to discuss the matter. Because those documents also stipulate that neither of us
is to contact the other party's employer for any such reason, which Mr. Huizar did.
I apologize for Mr. Huizar's behavior and for him making issues out of a matter that should have
been discussed directly between him and I. If I get any updated court documents I will be sure to
give the school a copy for their records.

Thank you,

Amber Rodriguez 
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